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Greetings and Belated Happy 
New Year’s Wishes!   

Once again, we have a great 
group of homeowners who have 
offered their time and services to 
work on behalf of the 
neighborhood as board 
members.  A heartfelt thanks to 
you!   

Planning is underway for 
homeowner activities this year: 
get togethers, picnic, parade, 
community garden, social 
activities and others that may 
come up from time to time.  

Watch for announcements in 
future Newsletters, and we are 
open to your suggestions.  

Speaking of newsletters, we now 
have a volunteer who has offered 
her talents to keep the 
newsletter coming, hopefully on 
a regular basis.   

Andrea Levine has offered her 
time and talents to be the editor 
of the Gazette; thanks Andrea!  

A couple of friendly 
reminders:  the posted speed 
limit in our neighborhood is 25 
mph with an advisory speed Sign 
of 15 mph posted in both 
directions for the curve on 
Layton Drive near the entrances 
to Sagebrush Park and School.  

Aurora code states that snow 
must be removed from 
residential sidewalks within 48 
hours after the snowfall has 
ended.   

Let's all do our best to keep our 
neighborhood and residents 
safe.  And let's all contribute 
something to keep Andover Glen 
a wonderful neighborhood!   

Have a great 2018! 
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The Andover Glen Holiday 
Party 

It was a wonderful time for 
homeowners to visit with 
neighbors, both old and new.  If 
you made it out to this year’s 
party, you know how wonderful 
the food and desserts were, and 
what a great time was had by all. 

Thank you to Mike Zabinski and 
ML Hanson for hosting and to Jay 
and Kathy Johnson for all your 
hard work to make this happen.   

Carie Eisenberg took home the 
coveted “drink contest” trophy 
this year, with second place 
going to our current President 
and previous year's winner, Pete 
O’Meara.  

Thank you to all who 
participated! 

Hop on Over to the Andover 
Glen Easter Egg Hunt 
 
When: Saturday, March 31st 
(weather permitting)  
Where: Andover Glen Park  
Time: 10:00 AM until the Piñata is 
broken! 
 
Bring your children and/or grand-
children with their Easter baskets 
and be ready to hunt for eggs 
filled with treats and some with 
extra special prizes.   

Please RSVP to Kathy Johnson 
(kathyjohnson851@msn.com - 
303-693-2264) or to Deb Jones 
(debsew79@msn.com - 303-690-
9459).   

It is important to RSVP to be sure 
we will have enough eggs and 
prizes for all children attending 
this fun event. 

Monthly Board Meeting 
Location Update 
 
Meetings will no longer be held at 
Shalom Park.  

The February 21st meeting will 
be held at Deb and Rick Jones’ 
house, 4802 South Carson Street 
at 07:00 PM.   

The March 21st meeting will be 
held at Andrea and Dave Kline’s 
home at 4811 South Carson Street 
at 07:00 PM. 

Updates will follow on the 
location of future meetings. 

Upcoming Events 
 
A Mexican fiesta is coming your 
way at the Dry Dock in May; 
please stay tuned for more 
information. 
 
Another community mulch day 
will be in the spring, and spring 
will be here before we know it; 
please stay tuned for a date to 
volunteer and help beautify our 
common areas and meet your 
neighbors.   

We need all the help we can get, 
and it’s a lot of fun, so please 
consider coming out to help; 
everyone benefits! 
 
Winter Safety Tips 
 
Do not leave your car running 
unattended.  

The practice of warming up your 
car or “Puffing” is a good way to 
get your car stolen or broken 
into. 

Please be a courteous neighbor 
by always shoveling your 
sidewalks within 24 hours of a 

snowfall as there are many 
children, not to mention adults 
and dogs walking through the 
neighborhood. 

Please be mindful of the speed 
limit in the neighborhood. A lot 
of people are walking and the 
roads get icy, especially when 
rounding corners when visibility is 
limited. 

Coyotes are out for food; please 
check the www.andoverglen.org 
for more information.  

Neighborhood Watch 
 
If you wish to be part of the 
Andover Glen email alert system, 
please forward your email to 
gilles.esposito@comcast.net.  

Your email address will never be 
shared and only be used for 
official notifications.    

Please make sure your garage 
doors are closed at all times. 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Pete O’Meara - 303-680-1690 
President 

Ed Paulson - 303-680-5786 
Vice President & Neighborhood Watch 

Carie Eisenberg - 303-956-2967 
Secretary 

Matt Lenhart - 303-766-1055 
Treasurer  

Bill Schwab – 303-653-4581 
Architectural Control Committee 

Deb Jones -303-690-9459 
Kathy Johnson - 303-693-2264  
Social Committee 

Andrea Levine - 720-870-6697 
Welcoming 

Gilles Esposito – 303-888-3843 
Website & Communications 

 


